
 

EMAIL SCAM 
WARNING 
Emails have been sent to multiple recipients, falsely claiming to be from the North Carolina Rural Carriers’ Association.  

These emails pretend to be from President Audrey Solomon, Secretary-Treasurer Vicki Gray and even other officers.  

These emails are financial scams or phishing scams and are completely fake. They have gotten quite good at looking 

legitimate. Some even include links to this website. Please do not respond to them. 

Please know that your North Carolina Officers 

would never email you to ask you for any type 

of donation or ask you to purchase any gift card 

on our behalf for any reason. 

 

 

 


